
SPRING CLEANING WORKING BEE 

 

This Saturday 10th September 
8am- 1pm 

 

Longer days, warmer weather and SPRING 

CLEANING! 

 

This Saturday the 10th September we will be 

holding a Spring Cleaning Working Bee.  We need 

as many volunteers as possible to come down, even 

for an hour to help us clear out the garage and 

sort through the rubbish and give the school a 

good ol' spruce up in readiness for our Kilsyth 

Primary Community Fair next term. 

 

The Working Bee will start at 8am and we will 

have a BBQ lunch.  At morning tea time we will 

also be running a Parents vs Kids basketball game. 

It is going to be a great day. 

 

See you there! 
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